Florida Department of State
Attn. Ms. Sandra B. Mortham, Secretary of State
Division of Corporations

P.0. Box 6327, Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Dear Ms. Mortham:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the change of address for PACIFIC
TECHNOLOGIES, INC, document number P97000026538 effective July 1, 1997,

The old address is 2276 GLENRIDGE DRIVE, SPRING HILL, FLORIDA 34609. The
new address is 7725 SUMAC ROAD, IRVING, TEXAS 75063.

Sincerely,

\§7’K

Felix E. V
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